
                    Working together; supporting individuals  

 
  

This procedure is reviewed every three years. It can be reviewed sooner if amendments 
to legislation or educational practice necessitate a change. 

 

Mobile Phone Procedure 



      
 

 
 

• Mobile phones are not allowed to be used by students for social activity during the academy 

day. 

• Whilst we accept that students may carry a mobile phone on journeys to and from the 

academy, they are not to be used on our academy sites at any time unless part of an 

agreed supervised teacher led activity. 

• Should a student use their mobile phone during the academy day without permission then 

the mobile phone will be confiscated and taken to reception to be stored securely. In the 

first instance students will be able to collect their mobile phone at the end of the day. 

• Any subsequent instances will require a parent/carer to collect the mobile phone.  

• Persistent violations of this rule will mean the student is not allowed to bring their mobile 

phone into the academy or will need to hand it in before the start of the day. 

• Refusal to hand over a mobile phone when requested to do so by a member of staff will be 

seen as defiance and gross misconduct issued. 

 
 


